
DRIVEWAY SNOW PLOWING REGULATIONS 
 

The Borough Code has been amended to address the improper 
placement of snow from private snow clearing operations onto our public 
roadways. Driveway, private road and parking lot snow clearing should 
be conducted such that no snow from private properties is left on the 
paved portion of municipal roadways.  If your driveway is configured 
such that there is no place to plow all of your snow onto your own 
property, any snow that has been pushed onto the municipal roadway as 
a result of your driveway plowing must be cleared from the roadway 
immediately after your driveway is cleared. Please note that Road 
Department crews have been instructed to report any violations to the 
Bernardsville Police for enforcement action.  

Kindly forward this information to any parties responsible for snow 
clearing at your property in order to help us to keep our municipal 
roadways safe during the winter season.  

 


